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Bonfire Lunch 
 
There will be a special bonfire lunch on Wednesday 
5th November. This will replace the usual menu for 
that day. 
 

Hotdogs with witches’ fingers (fries) 
Spaghetti Rings 

Glittering Sweetcorn 
Jelly Sparklers (Jelly trifle with sprinkles) or Firework 

Sponge 
 

Job vacancy 
 
We have a vacancy for a MDSA to work daily over 
lunchtime. Pay is £6.44 per hour. 
Please contact school if you are inter-
ested. The successful applicant will 
need to undertake an enhanced DBS 
check which will be paid for by school. 

Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

 
Jakub Dras   Enrika Gudonyte 
Edward Atkins  Margarita Andruskeviciute 
Josie Winstone  Isabella Hersey-Green 
Mason Loveridge 
 

Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Green 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Blue 
4th: Red 
 
 
Well done Yellow for winning the week again. Red 
are still leading overall, but only by one point! 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 95.3% Good  
Owls:  89.6% Inadequate 
Magpies: 94.7% Requires Improvement  
Swallows: 97.0 % Outstanding 
Robins: 98.6% Outstanding 
Skylarks: 98.6% Outstanding WINNER! 
Herons: 97.0% Outstanding 
Kestrels: 92.3% Inadequate 
  

Last week’s attendance:   95.4% 
Good 
 

Attendance since September:  96.0% 
Outstanding 
 
Well done Skylarks & Robins. Top classes! 

SEN Parent consultations 
 
Parents of children with SEN have been invited to 
attend one-to-one consultations with their child’s 
class teacher this Wednesday afternoon. If you have 
not yet booked an appointment, please contact the 
school office. Appointments are 30 minutes long.  

School photos 
 
Please remember to return photo orders by  
Wednesday 22nd October as we need return the 
forms and money to the photographers. Any orders 
after this point have to be placed directly with the 
photographers and incur an extra charge for postage. 


